
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Fisher, Sheila"
Cc: Fulks, Brett; Scrogum, Sandy; Shelly Tucker; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Cotton Draw Unit 153H_40bbl oil spill_7.19.15
Date: Friday, April 01, 2016 11:46:00 AM

Ms. Fisher,
 
Before the OCD can accept a closure on this release, we need to receive an initial C-141 for
 the chloride contamination that was discovered on this location, but not addressed by this
 closure report.  If Devon has concluded that this contamination is from the October 2012
 incident, then that C-141 permit (2RP-1329) must be revised to show fluids left secondary
 containment.
 
Thank you,
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Fisher, Sheila [mailto:Sheila.Fisher@dvn.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2016 10:47 AM
To: Jim Amos (jamos@blm.gov); Shelly Tucker (stucker@blm.gov); Patterson, Heather, EMNRD;
 Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Fulks, Brett; Scrogum, Sandy
Subject: Cotton Draw Unit 153H_40bbl oil spill_7.19.15
 
Good Morning,
Attached please find the Final C-141 and Closure Report for the 40bbls oil release at the
 Cotton Draw Unit 153H on 7.19.15.
We respectfully request that no further actions be required.
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.
Thank you,
 
Sheila Fisher
Field Admin Support
Production
A-Schedule
 
Devon Energy Corporation
PO Box 250
Artesia, NM  88211
575 748 1829 Direct
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 recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, retransmission, conversion to hard copy,
 copying, circulation or other use of all or any portion of this message and any attachments is
 strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately
 by return e-mail, and delete this message and any attachments from your system.


